
 

Oliver and Alex, two children in school stopped me on Friday, with some ideas to remember the 

wonderful Captain Sir Tom Moore who sadly died last week. 

Therefore, on Friday 12th February we would like to invite all the children in school to walk 100 times 

up and down the school playground in their year bubbles. One length for every year of Captain Sir 

Tom’s life. If you would like to make a donation, we will collect these and send them to The Captain 

Tom Foundation. The donation can be as big or as small as you like, the important part is that the 

children spend some time thinking and celebrating Captain Sir Tom’s life. 

For those children at home we would like to invite them to do 100 laps of their gardens or 5000 

steps, and if families at home would like to donate then they can do so themselves online at The 

Captain Tom foundation. 

Obviously, this is weather permitting but we really hope to mark Captain Tom’s life with energy, 

enthusiasm and determination – just liked he modelled to us last year! 

 

'I promise tomorrow will be a better day' 

Captain tom Moore 


